
DISCLAIMER AND DISCLOSURES

The Alliance for the Defence of Canadian Sovereignty (ADCS-ADSC) is registered under the Not-for-Profit 

Act of Canada. 

It has no legal affiliation with The Isaac Brock Society. Peter W. Dunn, founding administrator of The Isaac 

Brock Society, has kindly given permission for ADCS-ADSC to use a post on the Brock website to solicit 

money for ADCS-ADSC litigation and to provide litigation updates. This does not imply that The Isaac Brock 

Society or contributors to the Isaac Brock Society support the activities of ADCS-ADSC. 

Two of the four ADCS-ADSC Directors, Carol Tapanila (since 2011) and Patricia Moon (since 2013) are 

members of the Isaac Brock Society “Committee”. Two Directors (Stephen Kish and John Richardson) of 

ADCS-ADSC, who reside permanently in Canada, are citizens of Canada and also citizens of the United States. 

Two ADCS-ADSC Directors (Carol Tapanila and Patricia Moon) are Canadian citizens who are no longer 

United States Citizens because they renounced United States citizenship.

ADCS Brand Apri l  27, 2014

Blue Planet Design inc. ©

ALLIANCE FOR 
THE DEFENCE OF 
CANADIAN SOVEREIGNTYADCS L’ALLIANCE POUR 

LA DÉFENSE DE LA 
SOUVERAINETÉ CANADIENNEADSC

Alliance for the Defence of Canadian Sovereignty 283 College Street, P.O. Box 67678 Toronto, Ontario, CANADA M5T 3M1


